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Farmington Senior Citizens 5-20-24 

 

May 20, 2024 

 

Meeting number 906 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:00 PM on Monday, May 20, 2024 

by President Gary Weidenborner.  Seventeen members and three guests were present.  Six people attended the open 

house. 

 

The Club provided sandwiches, chips, fruit and dessert.  The Addison at Fairways provided goulash.  Also Tessa 

Ryan from the Addison shared information about June events at the Addison. 

 

After the meal, Allen Hopkins entertained attendees with songs accompanied by guitar, ukulele, or banjo. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting about 1:30 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the May 6, 2024 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of May 20, 2024, there is $405.66 in the Treasury.   

 

No new birthdays/ 

 

No new anniversaries. 

 

Sunshine Report:  Barbara Millard is expected to leave the hospital on the 20th. 

   

Entertainment:  Ruth Weidenborner 

• Ruth asked members for program suggestions. 

• Gary will approach Peter Ingelsbe about attending a meeting to give an update on the Town of Farmington. 

• There is no dominos after the meeting. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

Open House guests were welcomed and introduced.  Information about our Seniors Club was shared with our guests. 

 

Andrea Sidare will no longer open the lodge and set up.  She will continue to do the table decorations. 

 

A volunteer is needed to open up and to take control of the keys. 

 

Ruth Weidenborner, Sue Howland, and Kathy Wagner will bring dessert for the Sandwich Meeting on June 3. 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• County Road 8 from Route 96 to the County Line is being repaved. 

• Apartments and storage are planned between the State Police Barracks and County Road 41. 

• Townline Road is being repaved. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Diane McDermott won $10.00 in the 50/50 Raffle 

 

Kathy Wagner shared funny stories. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner closed the regular meeting 1:50 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


